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January 31, 2024

Dear

| hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. My name is David Nino, | am the current
director of music at Highland View Academy. | am writing to you on behalf of Highland View Academy, a
distinguished high school committed to fostering academic excellence, Christian character
development, and a passion for the arts.

Our students at Highland View Academy have been presented with a unique opportunity to embark on a
transformative music trip to Florida. This immersive experience will not only provide them with a platform
to showcase their musical talents but will also serve as a valuable educational, cultural, and spiritual
enrichment opportunity. The music trip, scheduled for April 23-28, 2024, will include performances at
several SDA schools in Orlando and Miami, collaborative workshops with partner schools, and the
opportunity to reach out to the church and community members in the Miami area. We believe that such
experiences are instrumental in shaping well-rounded individuals who excel not only academically but
also in their artistic and service endeavors.

The cost of this trip is $997. To ensure the success of this endeavor, we are seeking your support through
a financial contribution. Your generous donation will directly contribute to travel expenses,
accommodation, meals, and other associated costs, allowing our students to focus on their musical
growth and learning experiences. Your investment in our students is an investment in the future of the
arts, education, and the community. We would be honored to acknowledge your support through
various channels, including our event programs, school publications, and social media platforms.

Check contributions can be sent directly to HVA - Music department, 10100 Academy Drive,
Hagerstown, MD, 21740. Memo: Music tour (On a separate note you may indicate the name of the
student you are sending the contribution to). You may also use CashApp to: $HVA1949 (note: indicate
student’s name). Should you require any additional information or wish to discuss this opportunity
further, please feel- free to contact me at dnino@highlandviewacademy.com or 740-358 3178. You are
welcome to visit our website for more information about our music program at www.hvamusic.org. On
behalf of Highland View Academy, | extend our deepest gratitude for considering our request and for
your commitment to the enrichment of young lives through music.

Thank you for your time, consideration, and support.
Sincerely,

David Nino, Ed.D
Music Director

Highland View Academy
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